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Thank You!  

Thank you to: 
¶ Jill Hennon,  
¶ Leona Boyle 
¶ Heather and Kaitlyn Campbell 
¶ Dee and Jackie Williams  
¶ Kay Seamans 
for decorating the Township 
Community Room for Christmas! 
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Installation of Officers and Christmas Party  

This year, the installation of officers was combined with 

the annual Christmas party.  Many residents came to-

gether to enjoy a delicious meal, followed by enjoying each 

others cookies and singing Christmas carols, led by our 

very own conductor, Karin Hendrickson.  Be watching for 

Karin conducting programs as she pursues her career! 

The 2015 Officers were installed by Virginia Richardson, 

Mercer County Treasurer. 

The 2015 Civic League Board Members are as follows: 

Diana Caiazza, President 

Eileen Hendrickson, Vice President 

Heather Campbell, Secretary 

Fred Deramo, Treasurer 
 

Newest to the Civic League Executive Board is Heather 

(Ray) Campbell.  Heather will serve as Secretary.   Heather 

graduated from Penn State University as an Occupational 

Therapy Assistant.  She was also a 2013 recipient of the 

Patrick Campbell Memorial Scholarship.  Thank you 

Heather for stepping up to fill this position!  
 

Sally Cummings was our past secretary that served on the 

Board for three years.  Sally recently had twin boys, Angus 

and Robert.  The Civic League Executive Board and mem-

bers appreciate her years of service to the Civic League and 

wishes her well. 

Old Tennis Shoes Needed  

A can for old tennis shoes can be 
found in the township building.  
These tennis shoes are being 
collected by the Kiwanis and will 
be recycled for playgrounds. 

Pictures L to R: Fred Deramo, Treasurer; 

Diana Caiazza, President; Virginia Richard-

son, Mercer County Treasurer; Eileen Hen-

drickson, Vice President; Heather Campbell, 

Secretary 


